
Lewis Masson demonstrating wireman role at
WCC for 35 years.

Opening Preview brought out an overflow
crowd including Rep. Sarah Peake.
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 CMMC OPEN ON WEEKENDS UNTIL OCTOBER 10
To Our Members and Friends,

If you haven't had a chance to visit the new exhibits as yet, the Chatham Marconi Maritime Center is
extending its days open. The Exhibition at the Center will remain open on Saturdays, 10 am to 4 pm
and Sundays, 1 pm to 4 pm, for the rest of September through Sunday, October 10th. The admission
to the Center continues to be free as a way to thank Chatham and the community for its continued
support.

Over 2,180 visitors have enjoyed the Center since it opened on August 1st. Visitors have expressed a
strong interest that the CMMC remain open during the 'shoulder season' and we have received very
positive comments such as "a very professional exhibit" and "I have to leave now, but I'm coming back
and I'm bringing my friends."

The Chatham Marconi Maritime Center opened its doors to the public on August 1, 2010 with a ribbon
cutting ceremony. As you know, CMMC members have worked towards this day for eight years and
have many people to thank, especially you, our members, who have supported us over the years with
your memberships and donations to the Capital Fund and the 2010 Annual Fund. Our opening could not
have occurred without your help.

Looking forward to seeing you in September through Sunday, October 10th of Columbus Day
Weekend.

President,
 

Click here for Exhibition Guide and Historic Scavenger Hunt
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